
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Calls on the Board of the Election Commission to
Refrain From the Collective Resignation and Renews His Support to Its

Independence

The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, called on the board of

the election commission to refrain from the decision of collective resignation, reiterating his

support to the commission’s independence.

This came when his eminence was meeting with the board of high commission for elections in his

office in Baghdad on Saturday, March 29th, 2014. His eminence discussed with the commissioners

the preparations for the coming elections.


